STAR REPUBLICAN WOMEN NEWSLETTER



A WORD FROM OUR PRESIDENT KAY GUIDRY

Welcome to the Golden Age of Star Republican Women

Your Star Republican Women Board has been busy building a great foundation for Republican women to continue to influence policy by developing and supporting conservative Republican candidates, both financially and by volunteering our time.

Star is a PAC (Political Action Committee), committed to recruiting, developing and electing the most qualified Republicans across Texas. We have been hard at work, planning future fundraising events, which you can learn more about in this newsletter. We have also added a Literacy and Education Committee and a book club. Star has many wonderful committees, and I urge you to check them out and join one that interests you.

We have also been busy recruiting new board members, and have added a new Secretary, Barbara Morrison, a 2nd Vice President, Membership, Julie Jackson, a new Treasurer, Belinda Roberts, and a PAC Treasurer, Diane Stone.

We invite you to attend our monthly meetings which are held on the third Tuesday of each month, September through May. We will kick off our fall season with a fun activity and fundraiser. The meetings are held at Quail Point, 107 Twilight Ln., Horseshoe Bay. A lite lunch is served at 12:30 p.m., and our meeting starts promptly at 1 PM.

Our September meeting will be a "bring a potential new member" fundraiser and will include an informative presentation by our Legislative and Campaign Chairwomen. It will also include a very fun mixer, which will follow our program.

Star welcomes all members and guests and invites you to step into a room filled with amazing conservative women who are valued for their love of country and special skills to defend and protect her. Together, we will KEEP TEXAS RED.

Kay Guidry, President

CAMPAIGN ACTIVITIES

KAREN CALDERON-SCHWEITZER



CAMPAIGN HOURS REPORTING

SCHEDULE

- First Quarter
 2025(January –
 March) due on
 April 15, 2025
- Second Quarter
 2025 (April –
 June) due on
 July 10, 2025
- Third Quarter
 2025 (July –
 September) due
 on October 15,
 2025
- Fourth Quarter
 2025 (October –
 December) due
 on January 15,
 2026

I am excited and look forward to present at our September General Meeting.

On November 4, 2025, Texas voters will have the opportunity to weigh in on 17 proposed constitutional amendments. These cover issues ranging from property tax relief and parental rights to judicial accountability and border security.

Each amendment must receive a majority of voter approval to become law. I will go over each amendment and provide explanations to help you make an educative decision this November.

November 4, 2025 Constitutional Amendment Election

Monday, **October 6, 2025**Last Day to Register to Vote

Monday, **October 20, 2025** (17th day before election day falls on a Saturday, first day moves to next business day)

First Day of Early Voting by Personal Appearance

Friday, October 24, 2025

Last Day to Apply for Ballot by Mail

(Received, not Postmarked)

Friday, October 31, 2025

Last Day of Early Voting by Personal Appearance

Tuesday, November 4, 2025 (election day)

Please email me with any questions or if you would like to join our Campaign Activities Committee:

karenlcalderon@yahoo.com

WAYS AND MEANS

YUKI GRAVES



Happy Fall!! Your Ways & Means Committee worked through the summer to bring you exciting things for the remainder of 2025.

We are excited about the September General Meeting and Kickoff Mixer. It is a \$35 donation for members and free for guests. Remember to bring a friend and share an educational series and fun-filled afternoon mixer. For details please go onto the Star Republican Women Facebook page and also in the August 2025 Star Republican Women newsletter.

POINSETTIAS FOR SALE! STAR volunteers are taking orders NOW...accepting \$20 donations for each 6" potted red poinsettia plant. You will have an opportunity to purchase them at the September 16th General Meeting with delivery in mid-November (exact date TBD).

Do you like to bake?? Well, we are gearing up for an October Bake Sale so sign up at the Star Welcome Table at the September General Meeting! All proceeds from the bake sale will support the Star Literacy and Education Committee.

For more information about buying and selling contact Yuki Ann Graves, (703) 628-4742 or yagraves23@gmail.com.

Yuki Ann Graves

Ways & Means Committee Chairperson Email: yagraves23@gmail.com



HOSPITALITY HERD

RUE WRIGHT









As the Song goes 🎜 "See you in September "

Fellow Star Republican's, We're so happy to be back and hear all the wonderful things happening with our Great Republican Party! On behalf of The Hospitality Herd, I would like to thank all the Team members who so graciously signed up to help with either offering to bring pleasing finger foods to our meetings or helping set up or take down in "Kitchen duty". If you enjoy meeting new friends over a great lunch -we would love to have you join us!

Please contact me, Rue Wright @ 830.995.5110 or sign up at your table for next meeting! "We're the people who bring food- Everybody likes us!"

CARING FOR AMERICA

BRENDA DUNN



As we get ready for our new 'season' of SRW, I'd like to tell you about our upcoming events!

October...we are doing a clothing drive!
We will be looking for donations of heavier clothing and coats.

November...Veterans Day celebration at Quail Point 11/12

December...first responders Chili Lunch/dinner 12/11

Brenda Dunn
Caring for America Chair

LITERACY AND EDUCATION

YUKI GRAVES



Last month I introduced the Literacy and Education Committee and the establishment of the "Blazing Star Book Club". LEAD TO READ and shine a light on literacy.

There is something for everyone...promote literacy, encourage interest to read, continue to learn, be a mentor, and share knowledge!! Won't you join the Book Club?

Look for information about the committee and the Blazing STAR Book Club at the September 16th General Meeting.

Interested? For more information about the committee and book club contact Yuki Ann Graves, (703) 628-4742, or yagraves23@gmail.com.



The SRW newsletter is an official publication of Star Republican Women and is emailed monthly to its members.

It contains information about SRW, its members, plus important announcements and information regarding the political arena.

Political advertising is paid for by Star Republican Women PAC, a tax-exempt organization under Section 527 of the Internal Revenue Code. Contributions to SRW PAC are not tax deductible as charitable contributions for Federal Income Tax purposes. Corporate contributions are not permitted.

